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November 2022 
 
 
Dear parents and carers  
 
Due to the significantly high volume of parents wanting to book a place with the Maths and 
English Heads of Faculty and to try to accommodate as many as we possibly can we have 
made the difficult decision to make a last-minute change to how these will run.  
 
Instead of individual 5-minute meetings, the Heads of Faculty and myself will be based in the 
main school hall available for drop-in meetings at a time that suits you between 15.30-19.00. 
 
We hope by doing this we will get the opportunity to speak to more parents.  
 
Due to the popularity of this, we are also going to arrange a Math and English coffee morning 
making these staff members available to talk to you further about Maths and English at 
Selwood. These dates will be coming out shortly. 
 
I want to remind you that the Math and English leads will not be able to talk about individual 
pupils’ progress and attainment because they do not teach all the pupils. However, they will 
be able to talk to you about SATs, the curriculum, homework, how best to support pupils in 
the curriculum and any other queries you have.  
 
Towards the end of November teachers will be assessing pupils on how they are doing in 
their subjects for this time of year. You will receive on the 8 December a report informing you 
of your child’s current attainment, progress and attitude to learning.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding and I look forward to meeting some 
of you on the 17 November. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mr D Finlay  
Deputy Head 
 


